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TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 1989, CONTINUED 

1694 YANKEE BOOK PEDDLER BOOKS 820.57 
1705 YANKEE BOOK PEDDLER BOOKS 130.69 
1760 YANKEE BOOK PEDDLER, INC. CONTINUATION 38.81 
18346 ZYTRON PAPER & TONER 573.14 
1769 AMIGOS BIBLIOGRAPHIC COUNCIL, ONLINE DATABASE SERVICE 1182.52 

BB02R21 LIBRARY PAYROLL 325,596.54 

1988-1989 LIBRARY DEPOSITORY 
2691 LA GRAPHICS PUBLICITY 7.00 
2670 HOUSE OF FRAMES FRAMES 749.32 
2689 MOUNT SUPPLIES 1,518.00 
2693 OKLA. TAX COMMISSION SALES TAX 3976.04 
2694 SOUTHERN PHOTOGRAPHY PICTURES 28.00 
24688 LIBRARY BOOKS 32,678.71 
2692 TULSA PARKING AUTHORITY PARKING 90.00 

TULSA COUNTY TREASURERS PAYROLL ACCOUNT 
B90Re1 JOHN F. CANTRELL NET PAY 1,769.59 

Moved by Selph, seconded by Harris, that this meeting be recessed. Upon 

roll call, Harris, yes; Rice, yes; Selph, yes. Motion carried. 

ATTEST: 

2 Tan Los, —— 
Joan er pet. Clerk 
(THE ABOVE CLAIMS MAY BE SEEN IN THE OFFICE OF THE COUNTY CLERK) 

(Agenda of meeting was posted in the Courthouse Administration Lobby at 2:00 
p.m. on Tuesday, February 21, 1989) 

MINUTES 

MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE 

FEBRUARY 23, 1989 

The Board of County Commissioners of Tulsa County, met at the hour of 9:00 

a.m. with the following members present: John Selph, Chairman; Melvin C. Rice 

and Lewis Harris, Members. Members absent: none. Others present: Sheriff 

Stanley Glanz, Jim Helm, Leroy Jones, John Rothchild, Mack Bettis, Jerry Neeley, 

Wayne Carr, Caralee Adams, Sonya Colberg, Alan Lambert, Melody Bishop and Clay , 

Edwards. 

John Selph, Chairman, presiding, called the meeting to order at 7:00 a.m. 

and the following business was transacted: 

Sheriff Glanz introduced David Engle as the new jail director. 

As of Thursday morning (February 23, 1989) the jail population was at 570 

Prisoners, 40 more than allowed. Glanz stated alcoholics are finding innovative 

ways of getting into jail because of the weather. The Board discussed David - 

Moss memorandum regarding the law that goes into effect July 1, stating people 

charged with violent offenses, offenses carrying life imprisonment or life 

imprisonment without parole, would not be released on bond Also, felony 

offenders who have previously been convicted of two or more felonies wouldn't be 

released on bond. Chairman stated we are not sure what kind of impact the law 

will have on the overcrowding problem. 


